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BOSTON PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Monday, June 1, 2020 at 10:00 AM 
 

PLEASE NOTE: 
THIS HEARING WILL BE HELD VIRTUALLY VIA ZOOM 

 
To participate by computer: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/91250938573 
Meeting ID: 912 5093 8573 

 
To participate by phone: 

1-646-558-8656 or 1-312-626-6799 
Meeting ID: 912 5093 8573 

 
 

AGENDA 
 
 

Introductions 
 
Design Review 

 
1. Vote to approve 50 Leo M. Birmingham Highway, adjacent to Portsmouth Playground in 

Allston. 
 
2. Vote to approve 30 Penniman Road, adjacent to Penniman Playground in Allston. 
 
 
 

Commissioner: Ryan Woods 
Associate Commissioners: Elisa Birdseye, Anne Connolly, Christopher Cook,  

William Epperson, Leonard Lee, David Queeley 
Executive Secretary: Carrie Marsh Dixon / Chief Landscape Architect: Liza Meyer 
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